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Senate Democrats Stand with the National Democratic Party instead of the NH Primary 
  

Concord, NH – Senator Jeb Bradley (R-Wolfeboro) released the following statement on the 
defeat of Senate Bill 271: 
 

“Senate Republicans stood up to ensure that everyone casting a ballot in the New Hampshire 
primary has his or her vote counted, and not watered down because of national party rules. 
Senate Democrats inexplicitly abandoned their primary voters to support their national party’s 
interests,” stated Senator Bradley.  
 
“Since 1916, New Hampshire has chosen its delegates to the Republican and Democratic 
National Conventions through our historic primary. Granite Staters have always done an 
exemplary job in vetting candidates and strengthening campaigns level by asking the hard 
questions.  
 
“It’s a shame that New Hampshire Senate Democrats are agreeing with this strategy and have 
given up fighting for the First in the Nation Primary, but NH Senate Republicans will never give 
up this fight of protecting our primary.” 
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